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STATE OF ALASKA 
Department of Administration 
Office of Procurement and Property 
Management 
 

 

 

Driver’s License and Identification Card Production 
and 

Image Capture and Verification 
RFP 02-108-23   2023-0200-0194 

Amendment Seven 
Issued: June 20, 2023 

This amendment is being issued to provide: 
1) Question and Answer; and 
2) Remove and Replace 

 
 
Important Note to Offerors:  You must sign and return this page of the amendment document with your proposal. 
Failure to do so may result in the rejection of your proposal. Only the RFP terms and conditions referenced in this 
amendment are being changed. All other terms and conditions of the RFP remain the same. 
 
 
Lisa Trombi   
Procurement Specialist                       COMPANY SUBMITTING PROPOSAL 
Email: doa.oppm.procurement@alaska.gov 
   
                               AUTHORIZED SIGNATURE 
 
   
                                                 DATE 
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Question submitted by potential offerors and answers from the state: 
 

Question 1:  Can the DMV please confirm that reference letters will not be considered part of the page count of 
the response?  

 
Answer 1:  See Change 1: Remove and Replace below. 
               
 

Changes to the RFP: 
 

Change 1: SEC. 4.04 EXPERIENCE AND QUALIFICATIONS (SUBMITTAL FORM B), last paragraph (page 22): 
REMOVE: The offeror shall not disclose their costs in this Submittal Form. Submission forms shall not exceed 

the page limit (as described in Section 4.02). Resumes are not included in the page limit count. 
 
REPLACE: SEC. 4.04 EXPERIENCE AND QUALIFICATIONS (SUBMITTAL FORM B), last paragraph (page 22): 

The offeror shall not disclose their costs in this Submittal Form. Submission forms shall not exceed 
the page limit (as described in Section 4.02). Resumes and reference letters are not included in 
the page limit count. 

  
 

End of Amendment 


